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ATTENTION PROVIDERS OF ‘TAKE CHARGE PLUS’ SERVICES 

CORRECTIONS TO CLAIMS PROCESSING  

The following corrections have been made to the Take Charge Plus program’s claims processing: 

• To allow Affordable Care Act enhanced payments that denied incorrectly for edit 251(deny for 
diagnosis). 

• To allow mid-level providers to be reimbursed 100% of the physicians’ fee on file for administered 
injections, LARCs, immunizations, and EPSDT preventive medical screenings.  

• To allow FQHCs, RHCs, and American Indian “638” clinics to be reimbursed at fee for service rates.   
• To allow previously denied outpatient ambulatory surgery claims to process and reimburse 

correctly.  
Impacted claims will be recycled on the 08/18/15 Remittance Advice (RA).       

For questions, please contact Molina Medicaid Services at (800) 473-2783 or (225) 924-5040.   

 


